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OVERVIEW:  House Bill 657 clarifies applicability of the motor vehicle dealers and manufacturers 

licensing law to recreational vehicle dealers and manufacturers.  

CURRENT LAW:  The motor vehicle dealers and manufacturers licensing law regulates the distribution 

of motor vehicles in the State. Current law provides an exemption for dealers and manufacturers of 

nonmotorized recreational vehicles from several provisions of the licensing law. 

BILL ANALYSIS:  House Bill 657 deletes the existing exemption for manufacturers and dealers of 

nonmotorized recreational vehicles from some provisions of the licensing law. The bill also adds a new 

statutory section making it clear that all provisions of the licensing law apply to manufacturers and dealers 

of recreational vehicles, both motorized and nonmotorized, unless there is a specific exemption for 

recreational vehicles within a provision. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  The act is effective when it becomes law.  


